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Please be advised that over the next few months, roof replacement work will be done for

select buildings at two of our campuses: starting Monday, June 23 for Newnham Campus,

then starting Thursday, Aug. 21 for King Campus.

While you may notice the associated signage and fencing when you are on campus, you

should not be impacted while the scheduled work for the buildings and facilities listed below

is performed:

 Newnham Campus  | Monday, June 23 to Wednesday, Aug. 20

Building A

Building C

The Fire Training Centre

 King Campus  | Thursday, Aug. 21 to Friday, Oct. 31

The Animal Health Centre

Garriock Hall

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we continue to enhance our

campuses.
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